
Hi Tots Camp Parents, 

Tomorrow is the day!  We can't wait for Tots to start camp tomorrow morning.  I just wanted to send 
a few reminders.  Please make sure your email and any additional emails are up to date on 
Community Pass. This is our main form of communication on our end. If there is ever a change of 
location due to weather this is how I will be sending important information out.  

Instructions for updating Community Pass Account emails:  

https://www.townofpoundridge.com/recreation/registration-sign-community-pass  

1. Log into your account 
2. Top left corner, hover over MY ACCOUNT 
3. Go down to UPDATE ACCOUNT INFORMATION 
4. Go down to PRIMACY CONTACT, click edit, enter alternative email (you are able to put in 

two alternative emails) 
5. Click UPDATE ACCOUNT 

Tomorrow morning when you drop off please make sure you fill out the pick up list, listing anyone 
who potentially has permission to pick up your child. You can always let us know the day of, but this 
way we have a master list.  If your child has swim lessons directly after camp, the swim instructors 
will come to pick them up and bring them to the pool if you would like. We can have them stay in 
their bathing suit or they can change into a dry one after we are done with the pool.  
  
Every day please remember to find one of us to sign your child in and out.  Once you pick up at 12, 
please head back to your car as the playground is closed to the public and only open for the big 
camp after those hours.  The pool is open at 11 and you're more than welcome to head up there if 
you'd like after pick up.   
  
Please remember to send your child in a bathing suit, with a bag (that they can carry themselves), a 
towel and change of clothes. We will be in the pool every day.  Please send in a snack, water bottle 
and lunch every day as well.  Names on all items is highly recommeneded. On Wednesdays we will 
have ice pops at the end of the day.  
  
This week will be kindness week! We have a busy week ahead with three entertainers coming. On 
Tuesday we will have animals from The Nature of Things, Wednesday is Animal Embassy with the 
older camp and Thursday Macaroni the Clown will come.  
  
If your child has an allergy and needs an epipen, please bring it with you tomorrow along with a 
doctor's note.  We will be leaving it with the camp nurse, Chiara, and she will be there at arrival at 
the camp shed for any questions.  Have a wonderful rest of the weekend.  See you in the morning. 
  
Lena, Bryanna, Sabrina, Lina, Maddie and Carmen 
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